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Ulysses East London Newsletter 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Well, it’s encouraging to see that events are starting to creep back onto the biking calendar, and with East 
London being the “small” dorp that it is in relation to the bigger centers, it certainly is positive indeed! 

 

April saw the club back in our usual old spot at Hams club, and it had been such a looong break that 
everyone had even forgotten where the old faithful braai grid had been stashed – full of cobwebs from lack 
of use!! But dusted off the cobwebs were, and it did not take long to get back into the socializing swing of 
things. (The beer and wine also helps one to remember things!) 

 

 

The ELSPCA Biker’s Breakfast on the 25th April saw a huge turn-out of bikers from all around East London, 
and the support from the various bike clubs was outstanding! The meeting point was the War Memorial on 
upper Oxford street, and then a short ride into the Cambridge Club itself. 

Just shows how eager we all are to get going with some events and jols – bring ‘em on I say! 

 

 

 

‘Till next time, 

Happy biking! 
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Club ride in April:  Komga Bistro 
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SOME FUNNIES…. 
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